
        

Announcements! 
Daylight savings time is March 8th, please do not 
forget to set your clock one hour forward. Also, take 
time to check the batteries of your fire alarm, carbon 
monoxide detectors and review a family fire safety 
plan.  

A gentle reminder for parents bringing birthday treats for the class: 
ensure that it is nut free. Please consider bringing in healthier alternative 
choices such as: fruits, graham animal crackers, rice cakes etc. 

In addition,  please take extra precaution when driving in the parking lot- 
slow down and be aware of the surroundings as children and parents are 
walking through. Be advised that the end of the pathway is a fire route, 
there should be no parked vehicle on the fire route.  

Centre Hours: Centre hours are from 6:45am to 6:00pm. A late pick 
up fee of $5.00/ minute is charged for parents arriving after 6:00pm. It is 
the parents responsibility to make alternative arrangements for emergency 
and late pick ups.  

Attendance: Please remember to inform the centre if your child is sick 
and/ or absent at 905-469-3333 or info@glenabbeychildcare.com 

WET FOOTWEAR:  With the weather changing and the 
ground wet outside , parents and children are to remove 
their outdoor footwear at the front of the classroom door 
upon arrival. This will keep the floors dry and clean as 
well as prevent any accidental falls or injuries.

BREAKFAST 
TIMING 

6:45am till 
8:50am Children 

requiring breakfast must 
arrive at the centre 

before 8:50am.  

March 8 - Daylight 
savings    

March 14- National 
Children’s Craft Day 

March 16- Green Day 
March 17- St. Partrik’s 

Day 
March 19- First Day of 

Spring 
March 23- Menu 

Change/ Scholastic 
Order Due  

March 31- Crayon Day 

  
Pre-Authorized 

Debit Dates 
March 13th & March 

27

  
As of March 23rd, we 
will be changing our 

menu for Spring/ 
Summer.
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       MARCH NEWS LETTER 
          What’s happening this month?

  
Refrain from bringing 
outside food and or 

food prepared at home 
into the centre. 

March 2 - Charlie 
March 15 - Luca D. 

March 28 - Elle 

BIRTHDAYSLunch
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